
Kenmore Middle School  
PTA Membership Form 

200 South Carlin Springs Road 
Arlington, VA 22204 

                                            www.apsva.us/kenmore 
 

 
Dear Kenmore Parents and Guardians: 

 
Welcome to Kenmore Middle School for 2014-2015 school year!  We are particularly pleased to greet 
those of you who are new Kenmore. 

 
One of the best ways for you to participate in the education of your child(ren) is to join us in 
becoming an active member of the Kenmore PTA.  Our PTA provides many important functions 
including support for educational activities through fundraising, organizing volunteers for programs 
and special events, and facilitating communications through meetings, programs, the Kenmore 
Directory, our newsletter and the website.  Please join our PTA today.  Membership dues for the 
coming year are $15 per family.  Please return the reply envelope, your contribution, and all 
applicable forms back to school with your child in the envelope labeled “KENMORE PTA” 
 
Your Name, student’s name and grade (print neatly)           Email address and telephone number 
 
                               
 
                                             
                                

 
Yes, I would like to join the Kenmore PTA and am enclosing cash or a check payable 
to Kenmore PTA for $15.00 per family. 
 
Yes, I am able to make an additional contribution to the Kenmore PTA in the amount 
of: 

  
$10.00           $20.00       $50.00                $100.00              $150.00      Other  

 
If you can volunteer with any of these events, please let us know.  Thank you for your help.  

  
       Faculty Basketball                              Kenmore Dines Out 
       School Supplies Fundraiser               Back to School Teacher Breakfast 
       Tutor students (after school)                Silent Auction - March 
       Spanish Translation                      Decorations (Silent Auction Wicker Baskets) 
           Cougar Newsletter                  Teacher Appreciation Lunch - May 
           Reflections (November)                    Eighth Grade Activities - June 
       Kenmore Student Directory                Advisory Council on Instruction (ACI) 
       County Council of PTAs            Escrip/Grocery card programs  
       Hospitality              Other                                 (please describe)    

    

  

  

     


